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          7th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Huge thanks to all those parents who came to the book sale this week.  The books are a 

fantastic bargain for just 50p each as the actual cost was around £6.00 a book.  The 

funds will help towards resources in school but most importantly, the books will be going 

to good homes and be well used.   

 

We still have a lot left so watch out for information next week and come a grab a 

bargain – we don’t want then to go to waist. 

 

PARENTS’ APPOINTMENTS 

As we mentioned last week, we are letting parents know about the appointments to 

speak to class teachers.  This initial appointment is to see how your child is settling in and 

to have a quick check-in.  KS1 and KS2 appointments will be via ‘School Cloud’ as we 

have done previously, EYFS (Nursery & Reception) will be face to face.   

Appointment days are below: 

Monday 17th October:  Reception / Year 3 

Tuesday 18th October:  Year 1 / Year 5 

Wednesday 19th October: Nursery / Year 2 

Thursday 20th October:  Year 4 / Year 6 

 

We will send a hard copy letter out on Monday with all the instructions and information 

on for parents to book their appointments.  It will also tell you the date you can book 

from.  Please do not book until you have received the letter. 

 

PTA DISCO / SPOOKY FRIDAY 

You’ll be aware that the tickets for the PTA Halloween Disco sold out in record time.  

Obviously, there are lots of children who wanted to dress up so we will still go ahead 

with our Spooky Friday on the last day of half term.  This will give all children an 

opportunity to come to school in costumes; teachers have been asked to plan a day of 

spooks activities.  All we ask is that children do not bring staffs, stick, brooms, etc. as 

props so we can keep all our children happy and safe!   

 

FLU VACCINATION PROGRAMME 

We have sent letters home this week from the immunisation team regarding the flu 

spray for all children.  A link to the letter has previously been sent out on our school app, 

but the uptake at the moment is low.  Please can you complete the link either giving 

permission or declining the spray.  Nurses will be in school on Tuesday 11th October so it 

must be done before that date.  We cannot accept a telephone confirmation.  Many 

thanks.   
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ATTENDANCE 

This week’s attendance can be seen below.  The school target is 96% - as represented 

by the black line.   Only 1 class over our target this week. Well done Reception!!! 

Next week, let’s see if we can make a big effort and have our children in school to 

learn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a happy weekend.  

 

 

 

 

Mr P. Chapman 

Headteacher 
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